
 

Friday is last day to apply for digital TV
coupon

July 30 2009

(AP) -- The government program that provides $40 coupons for digital
TV converter boxes is winding down.

Friday will be the last day it accepts requests.

Full-power U.S. TV stations turned off their analog broadcasts on June
12. Households that still need the boxes to get digital signals to their TVs
can order a coupon at http://www.dtv2009.gov or by calling
1-888-DTV-2009.

Each household can request two coupons.

As of Wednesday, the government had sent out 63.4 million coupons, of
which 33.8 million had been redeemed at a cost of $1.3 billion.

Government data show that there's still demand for coupons. On
Tuesday, 49,000 were requested.

©2009 The Associated Press. All rights reserved. This material may not be
published, broadcast, rewritten or redistributed.

Citation: Friday is last day to apply for digital TV coupon (2009, July 30) retrieved 12 May 2024
from https://phys.org/news/2009-07-friday-day-digital-tv-coupon.html

1/2

https://phys.org/tags/digital+signals/
http://www.dtv2009.gov
https://phys.org/news/2009-07-friday-day-digital-tv-coupon.html


 

This document is subject to copyright. Apart from any fair dealing for the purpose of private
study or research, no part may be reproduced without the written permission. The content is
provided for information purposes only.

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

2/2

http://www.tcpdf.org

